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On	May	15,	2024,	the	Association	brought	back	its	Annual	Retiree	Luncheon.		
The	last	one	was	held	in	2019,	but	due	to	COVID19	it	had	been	paused.	

This	year	it	was	held	at	the	Waterfall	Room	on	Southampton	Road	in	
Northeast	Philadelphia	and	was	attended	by	50	retirees.		A	great	time	was	had	
by	all	in	attendance,	and	we	look	forward	to	hosting	this	event	next	year	with	
an	even	larger	attendance.	

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


